
School Screening Tool
Wondering if you should send your child to school based on 
their symptoms or diagnosis?  We know this keeps changing 
and it is hard for families to keep up.  The best and easiest way 
is to go through the daily School Screening Tool.  This is what 
we use in the office. Click here to access:  

May 1, 2025
Dear Central Senior Families, 

After several weeks of disruptions we have settled back 
into our groove and we are working hard to get the most we 
can out of this school year. It has been wonderful to 
experience the resiliency and dedication of our students.
Both Boys and Girls Basketball teams competed this month 
at IE Weldon SS. They represented our school well and 
demonstrated great sportsmanship. We are extremely 
proud of the hard work these students put in to the season 
and we would like to thank the coaches, Ms Keane and      
Mr McLeod, for their time and effort.
On April 3rd, a snow day(of course), we had a Day of Pink 
presentation. This was a new experience for many of our 
students. We had two presenters who spoke with us about 
their experiences as Indigenous members of the 
2SLGBTQ+ community. Students were very respectful and 
asked wonderful questions.
We have had a bumpy road the last 6 weeks since March 
break and no one can blame the students. We had March 
Break, then the Ice Storm and shortly after that Easter 
long weekend. As we have settled back in to our normal 
routines, I have witnessed the students returning to their 
normal behaviours and meeting the expectations of the 
building.
We are nearing the end of this school year and there will 
be many upcoming events. Please check your emails, the 
school website and school calendar (available on the 
website) to make sure that your student does not miss out 
on an opportunity.
Thank you for your support,
Charlene Chapman
Central Senior School
Principal

Upcoming Important Dates 
to Remember in May:
(Keep up-to-date by checking out our 
school calendar on our website)

Wednesday May 7 - Better Together 
Arts Showcase at IE Weldon SS

Tuesday May 13 - School Council 
Meeting at 6 PM

Wednesday May 14 - Beading 
Workshop

Thursday May 15 - Central Art Show 
and Silent Auction

Thursday May 15 - Grade 7 
Immunizations

Monday May 19 - Victoria Day 
(No School)

Tuesday May 27 - Family Electives 
from 5 to 8 PM

Wednesday May 28 - Mass Band at 
Mariposa Elementary School

Thursday May 29 - Band trip to 
Wonderland

SAVE THE DATE

Grade 8 Graduation at LCVI on June 
25th at 6:30 PM.
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Links to stay informed:

● TLDSB Handbook for 
Parents/Guardians and 
Students

● School to Home Communication

.My Bus To 
School
Sign up for bus 
updates before 
the snow flies!

Office Closed Daily
The office will be closed daily from 1:00 to 
1:30. Please make sure that you have notified 
your child’s teacher about any pick ups or 
changes to your schedules during this time 
frame asked of time. 

Hot Lunches
BarBurrito – will be every Thursday in May
241 PIzza – will be every Wednesday in May

School Council News 
Please stay up to date with School Council news 
by checking the website for the minutes. You can 
also join us, our next meeting is Tuesday May 
13th.
Grad Slideshow
Attention families of Grade 8s! Grad is approaching 
quickly. We have begun work on the slideshow that is 
displayed during the arrival of families before the 
ceremony. We need your baby photos! Please send in 
a digital copy of your graduate from JK or younger.
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